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C D I THREAT RAISED AGAIN: TA'S MAY STRIKE
by Bob RupeJtt, PILe6ident

CDI

Reduced Career Development. Increments have been raised again by the employer. CUASA

has been told that the employer reserves the right to propose at arbitration a partial

or "back-loaded" (i.e., coming into effect for the last part of the contract year) CDI.

Either way, it would mean less money for you. This seems like a clear attempt by the

employer to get back the restored CDI we won back through a third-party decision earlier
thi s year.

CUASA's position is that the CDI plan works, unlike some other practices at Carleton,

and should not be tampered with. This seems like yet another inexplicable attempt to
create problems and new issues where none need exist.

We are scheduling another meeting to try to resolve the CDI and OHIP-sharing issues

right here -- limiting the monetary arbitration decision to scale.

TA'S

CUPE Local 2323, bargaining agent for over 900 undergraduate and graduate teaching

assistants at Carleton has gone through the mandatory provincial conciliation process,

taken a strike vote and expects to be in a legal strike position soon.

As an invited guest speaker at their membership meeting last week, I told the TA's

there is nothing immoral, illegal or disloyal about exercising rhe right to concertedly

withdraw labour if all else fails at the bargaining table.

As it happens, CUASA does not have a signed collective agreement in effect and we are

not required by law to write the usual cautionary communique about the provisions of

the Ontario Labour Relations Act and illegal concerted action by union members bound

by collectiveagreement. 'n any event, CUASA members can at no time be
required to do the work of members of another bargaining unit.

Despite our best efforts to negotiate one, we do not currently have a signed collective
agreement in force.

We earnestly hope more meaningful and productive talks will take place immediately

between the CUPE 2323 committee and the employer's representative.

CUPE 2323 officers say the employer does not appear to be taking the negotiations
seriously. If so this is a grave error -- and one with which we are familiar.

We are watching the situation carefully and will keep you posted.
-----------------

RECIPROCAL FREE TUITION

You will have noted that CUASA and the employer have agreed that the JCAA should

continue to seek reciprocal free tuition arrangements. The results of last year's

attempts to get reciprocal free tuition with three institutions on a trial basis
were as follows: Ottawa U. NO; York no response; and Waterloo still looking into

it. The office has received the following request from a faculty member at Brock:

"( have a son entering Yr I at Carleton this autumn. As the son of a professor at

Brock he is forfeiting free t~ition here, a benefit I believe faculty also have at

Carleton. If a Carleton faculty member's son or daughter were attending Brock I
think it would be possible to convince our respective universities to exchange these

benefits thus saving tuition for each of us. Could you possibly surveyor circulate
to faculty this information in the hope that two of us may benefit from this

possibility for this upcoming academic year?"

Anyone interested in corresponding with this professor should contact the CUASA office.
564-6387




